

February 18, 1974

Ported 17th reed 25th.

Dr. Grote Reber C.S. 1 R.O. Stowell Avenue Hobart, Tasmania Australia

Dear Dr. Reber :

Thank you very much for answering my letter so promptly.

What we need especially is a picture showing you, if possible in color. We have an old black and white photo of your Wheaton antenna, but don't have it in color, and don't have anything on yourself.

If the art director in Paris thinks that the black and white of the dish is not good enough, I'll write you again and send you the money order for \$25.— But we would appreciate it very much if you could send us any photograph of you, preferably in situation and not formal.

Thank you again.

Sincerely yours,

Stephane Groueff